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March 17, 1980

Mr. A.B. Davis, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials

Safet, Branch
United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 Re: License No. 12-03231-03
Dear Mr. Davis:

I have your letter of March 11th referring to discussicns
held in your office on January 23, 1980 regarding require-
ments for shipping machinery contaminated with byproduct
material.
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I appreciate very much your going to the trouble to get 011s
information for us.
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We will be guided by your letter and its enclosure. ;
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| Many thanks. I

Sincerely,

JAK:de JOSEPH A. KELLY, JR.
| PRESIDENT
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cc: Mr. Maury Neuweg
State of Illinois

| Department of Public Health
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